 ARKANSAS

City of Jonesboro
Engineering Department
Huntington Building

PO Box 1845

307 Vine Street
Jonesboro, AR 72401
Phone: (870) 932-2438

December 17, 2010
City of Jonesboro
City Council

RE: Huntington Building {Right-of-Way Abandonment)
West two (2) feet of Vine Street ROW

Dear Mr. Alderman,

The Engineering Department is in favor of reducing the Right-of-Way from 25’ to 23’ on the west side of Vine Street

between Monroe Ave. and Huntington Ave. as depicted on the attached document.

Sincerely,

Craig Light, PE CFM
City Engineer



